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Ravensworth Farm Civic Association Board Meeting 
Final Minutes 

November 4, 2009 – 7:30pm 

 

 

Attendees  
Laura Asiello Katherine Craig Dean Fix  

Kathleen Powers Steve Price 

**Board Members are denoted in italics 
 

Introduction 
The November board meeting of the association was held at Ravensworth Elementary 
School.  S. Price called the meeting to order.  The October 8, 2009 Board minutes were 
approved. 
 

Neighborhood Watch 
The Board discussed the October general membership meeting, specifically 
Neighborhood Watch.  A volunteer for Neighborhood Watch coordinator will be 

requested in the next issue of the Farmer.  K. Powers will ask Brent Reynolds for the 

list of individuals who attended last years meeting on the neighborhood stabbing.  

These individuals indicated they would be willing to take part in Neighborhood Watch. 
  

Advertisement 
The Board briefly discussed the pros and cons of hiring a student to help with next years 
advertising effort.   The Board also discussed listing on the RFCA website a sort of 
yellow pages specific to the neighborhood (i.e., recommended plumbers, electricians, 
lawn service, snow removal, food delivery, etc).  If successful, RFCA could eventually 
charge a fee for having a business listed on the website.  Such a listing could be very 
beneficial to the membership, especially new neighbors.  Currently, the website has a 
page listing restaurants who deliver to our neighborhood. 

 

Committee Updates 
L. Asiello reported that flyer inserts in the Farmer are not as numerous as in past years.  
Therefore, not much revenue is being generated this year from the flyer inserts. 
 
The Holiday Hayride will take place Sunday, December 20th, from 5:00 to 7:00 pm at the 
Church on Inverchapel Road.  S. Price negotiated a price of $685. 
 
K. Powers reviewed information for the November issue of the Farmer.  She will contact 

the Church to determine if holiday caroling will take place again this year.  She will 

also contact Steve Beste and Ruth Hartman to determine how Ravensworth Farm voted 

in the November election.  A thank you to Martin Perret for his hard work weeding the 

entranceways will be noted in the Farmer. 
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S. Price will contact Hans Jansen to ensure the letter of incumbency is recorded within 

the association for record and file for the corporation license with the State for FY10.  

H. Jansen will need to complete this task by the end of November before the State 

drops RFCA from their database. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 


